
 CITIZEN COMMENT PERIOD 

 

The Indiana County Commissioners hereby announce their intention to prepare a grant 

application for financial assistance through the HOME-ARP Non-Congregate Shelter funding 

(HOME-ARP NCS).  The proposed HOME-ARP NCS application will be seeking funds to 

construct an emergency homeless shelter. 

 

The HOME-ARP NCS application will be submitted to the Pennsylvania Department of 

Community and Economic Development no later than August 30, 2024. Citizens are invited to 

comment on the proposed application between 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. at the Indiana County 

Office of Planning and Development (ICOPD), Indiana County Courthouse Annex – 801 Water 

Street, Indiana, PA 15701, 724-465-3870 (Voice) or 724-465-3805 (TDD) or via email at 

comments@ceo.co.indiana.pa.us .  Comments will be accepted until 4:00 p.m., Friday, August 2, 

2024 at the ICOPD.   
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